UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

March 7, 2019

Ms. Donna Rice Hughes
President and CEO
Enough Is Enough

P. O. Box 1532

Great Falls, VA 22066

Dear Ms. Hughes,

Thank you for your letter of February 4. Although we do not believe a
mandatory filter is the best solution for us, we are taking steps to encourage
students and others to adopt filters voluntarily.

Thank you for your thoughts on this matter.

Resp,

J\

Rev. John 1. Jenkins, C.S.C.
President

400 Main Building Notre Dame, Indiana 46556 USA



